
 

WAPA Board Meeting Time Update for Today 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS (September 18, 2025) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power 
Authority (“WAPA” or “the Authority”) advises the public that although WAPA 
business offices are closed territorywide today, the scheduled WAPA Board Meeting 
will still take place. 

The meeting, originally scheduled for 9:30 a.m., will now begin at 10:00 a.m. 

WAPA thanks the public for their understanding regarding this change. 
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